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Overview

Response Statistics

• City-wide

• Ward 2 focused

Operational Challenges 

New Fire Engine Update

Strategic Plan Update



Ward 2 Responses (CY 2024)

CY 2024 -

Ward Two - 1347 
responses

17.14% of City Responses

9.84% of Total 
(City and Mutual Aid)

Busiest of the 8 wards



Ward 2 Responses (YTD 2025)

YTD 2025 (as of 05.31.2025)

Total - 5,494 Responses

Ward Two - 591 Responses

Ward Two = 10.76 % of Total

(City and Mutual Aid)



Calendar Year (CY) 2024 City-Wide Responses

Fire Loss valuation trends -

CY2022 - $1,085,197

CY2023 - $2,754,144

CY2024 - $450,520



Operational Challenges

- Generally minimal operational challenges, 

specific to Ward Two

- Primarily residential occupancies

- Mix of single family and multi family 

- Some retail and mixed use occupancies

- Morris H. Blum Senior High Rise

- (CY24 = 336, YTD25 = 141)

- Navy Marine Corps Memorial Stadium 



New Fire Engine

- Replacement for Forest 
Drive Station, E351

- Final Inspection at Pierce 
Manufacturing - 4/29 thru 
5/1

- Currently at Dealer -
Atlantic Emergency 
Solutions

- Installation of final items



New Fire Engine



Strategic Planning Process

Last Strategic Plan in 2004

Center for Public Safety Excellence (CPSE) Model

Committee Established with Diverse Cross-Section of AFD

Internal and External Stakeholder Surveys and Focus Groups

Internal Focus Group Began - March 2025

External Survey and Focus Group - Est. Launch June 2025

Draft Document to Fire Chief for Review - September 2025



Thank You!

Questions?


